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Hello and welcome to the latest newsletter from TTT.

May I take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy and Healthy New Year.

Earlier in the year, we held our AGM on Monday 9th May, and the minutes from that meeting can 
be found on our website. 

During that meeting we welcomed 2 new members to the Grants committee: Dr Ayonrinde, 
Consultant paediatrician and Sarah Trezise-Hardinge, children’s Physiotherapist.

Further to my note in the last newsletter we were told that Mike Annable the new Captain of 
Chevin Golf Club for 2022 and one of our Patrons had nominated Tiny Tim Trust as his charity for 
the year, with the idea of selling Memory flags, at the cost of £5, to be displayed at the Golf Club to 
raise funds. 

He also sold calendars of the golf course for £5. 

With golf in mind, our Annual Golf Day was held on Friday 2nd September, and was again a 
resounding success with another record number (43) of teams entering and over 
£15,000 raised for our funds. 

We have continued to hold regular meetings with a steady number of new applications every time 
and we have used our funds to supply a range of equipment and toys to children within the county.

In order to help with fundraising more generally, we now have a Crowd funding page in the name 
of Tiny Tim Trust and if you wish, Nectar points can be donated to this.

In the run up to Christmas, Tiny Tim Trust had a Christmas tree in both the St. Mary’s Spire 
Church tree festival and also at Hasland Methodist Church, which brought new interest in the 
nature of our work.

I also have the task of reminding you, if you haven’t already done so, that it is time to renew your 
membership for the coming year, at £5.00 per family.  

This can be paid by cheque, made payable to Tiny Tim Trust, and sent to Mrs Carole Dunphy at 6 
Church Lane, Calow, Chesterfield. S44 5NG or by Bank Transfer to  
08-92-99, Account number : 65527748 and the bank is the Co-operative Bank.

We are truly grateful for your continued support.

Best Wishes and continue to keep safe.
Val Davies
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